KENNESAW COLLEGE

MARIETTA, GEORGIA 30061

A Unit of the University System of Georgia

October 30, 1981

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Faculty

FROM:

Betty Siegel, President

RE:

View of the Future Committee

I have appointed an ad hoc View of the Future Committee to facilitate our discussions on the future directions for Kennesaw College.

The forum for these discussions will be the regularly scheduled monthly faculty meetings. Starting on Monday, November 2, the faculty meetings, after a brief business session, will be turned over to the Committee. Each faculty member has been assigned to a specific group (ten groups). Each group will include a member of the View of the Future Committee whose function in the group will be that of facilitator. The Committee is to serve as the conduit for faculty input to the President.

Four major areas of concern will be addressed during the eight faculty meetings remaining in the 1981-82 academic year. Two meetings will be devoted to each area. The four areas to be addressed are:

- 1. Quality of Professional Life at Kennesaw
- Personalized Teaching/Learning Process
- 3. Publics we Serve
- 4. Mission

The first topic to be considered will be the "Quality of Professional Life at Kennesaw College." Both the November and December faculty meetings will focus on this area.

The Members of the View of the Future Committee are:

Helen S. Ridley - Chairperson

Hugh Hunt
Inez Morgan
Tom Salter
Judy Mitchell
Duane Shuttlesworth

Mary Zogby Ross Young Marty Giles Jerry Sawyer Pam Rhyne